
Sunday 6th 9:55– 10:25: Prayer before the service @ Dawlish College 

10:30am: Face-to-Face service @ Dawlish College: Hope is Coming 

Part 1: Hope in the Gospel: James 

Monday 9:00-10am: Virtual Prayer: arranged by Graham 

9:45am: Prayer for our Nation Via Zoom (Contact Wendy for link) 

Tuesday 9:00-10am: SLT led Prayer: Jane’s House 

Wednesday  

Thursday 2.30-3.45pm Thursday Friendship Group: Meeting in small groups– see 

Ros or Keith & Eileen for details 

Friday  

Saturday  

Sunday 13th 10:30: Hope is Coming Part 2: Online service 

Hope for Eternity:  Andrew Conlan  

 

6th - 13th March 

Find us on Facebook 

For any notices, please contact Cecilia on: officedcf@gmail.com by Thursday morning. 

For urgent Senior Leadership matters, email: slt.hopechurch@gmail.com 

For ROC Dawlish enquires, email Mark Jones on: markjones198@gmail.com 

To contact the trustees use: trustees@hopechurchdawlish.org 

Any other church-related enquires, email the Church Office on: officedcf@gmail.com  

Safeguarding, phone Jane Coombes on: 07399 572192  

Church Website: www.dawlishchristianfellowship.net 

Church Office : 01626 8884692 Black Swan Business Park, Black Swan Road, Dawlish EX7 0FQ 
 

Registered Charity No: 1178345  

https://www.facebook.com/Dawlish-Christian-Fellowship-214440962457943/
https://www.facebook.com/Dawlish-Christian-Fellowship-214440962457943/
mailto:trustees@hopechurchdawlish.org


Notices 
This Sunday is the first in our Lent Series, ’Hope is Coming’ that will take us up 

to Easter. We will be focusing on our hope being in Jesus’ finished work, 

nothing else. It will be a live service at Dawlish College, so please come at 10:30 

(or at 9:55, if you would like to pray before the service). 

Next week, we will be back online with part 2; ‘Hope for Eternity’. Here is an 

overview of what’s coming up: 

 

World Day of Prayer:  

This year there will be a service on Friday 4th of March at 2:30 at the Strand 

Church, Dawlish. Everyone is welcome. (This has previously been known as the 

Women’s World Day of Prayer). 

SPREE SW 2022: 24th-26th June 2022 

Cost: 

STANDARD TICKETS: £68 per person | available from 1st January to 31st March 

LAST MINUTE TICKETS: £78 per person | available from 1st April to 23rd June 

Spree SW is a hugely popular camping & activity weekend for 

young people aged 8 -17 who come with their church or 

Christian youth/children’s group. We provide a complete 

programme of activities throughout the weekend to suit all 

interests, including five high-quality Christian teaching streams 

for different age-groups. The event this year is being held at 

Crediton. If you would like more information, or would like to 

book in, please speak to Maureen, Iain or Jess Houghton. For a 

taste of what happens at Spree, click on the link to the SpreeSW.org website. 

Kids Swap Shop at St Greg's has been running 

since last September. The 'drop in' sessions are 

open to everyone and held at St Gregory's 

Church every Tuesday in school term times 

from 9am to 10am. For each item brought, you 

get a ‘Swap Shop Ticket’ which you can exchange for ‘new to you’ items from 

the good quality, clean and constantly replenished stock for 0-16 year olds. No 

money changes hands. It’s a great way to be more sustainable and ‘do your bit’ 

to help in protecting our precious planet. 

*The Swap Shop team are grateful for ANY donations of pre-loved children's 

clothes & especially those to fit ages 8-16 as these are often in shorter supply.* 

Don’t forget our day of prayer and fasting on Saturday 5th March. 

This will be at Clive and Anthea’s house from 9.30-12:30. Please feel free to join 

for as long as you’re able. Please contact Wendy if you have any questions. 

The annual Keswick in Devon conference is next week (7th-11th March) in 

Sidmouth. You’re invited to join them for a week of ‘stimulating Bible teaching 

from an exciting line up of speakers, friendly fellowship and uplifting worship.’ 

For more information, please see their website: www.keswickindevon.org.uk 

Date for your diaries: There will be a vitally important Members’ meeting from 

7pm on the evening of Thursday 17th March in the Council Chamber at the 

Manor House. Please make every effort to be there on 17th March at this 

crucial moment in the life of the church. A full briefing, and details of the 

meeting, will be circulated to members well in advance of the meeting.  

https://www.spreesw.org/
http://www.keswickindevon.org.uk

